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ANTITRUST POLICY OF  
THE WIRELESS POWER CONSORTIUM (“WPC”) 

 

The Members will be combining unique experience and skills to create the Wireless Power Specifications, 
and the purpose and objectives of the WPC would be difficult to achieve through the independent efforts 
of each Member. The Members are committed to fostering open competition in the development and 
sales of products and services related to the Wireless Power Specifications.  

The Members also understand that in certain lines of business they may be direct competitors and that it 
is imperative that they and their representatives comply with all applicable competition or antitrust laws. 
In particular, in relation to activities of the WPC, the Members: 

(a) will not enter into any agreement whose object or effect is anti-competitive or abuse of a 
dominant position; 

(b) will not exchange any competitively sensitive information including the price of their 
products or services, the costs of their products or services, or the terms and conditions 
under which they are sold; 

(c) will not engage in conduct which leads to price-fixing, market sharing or exclusion; and 
(d) will adhere to the objects outlined in the written agendas for Consortium, Steering Group 

and Work Group meetings which they will attend in compliance with all applicable 
competition or antitrust laws and the provisions of this Policy. 

The WPC is not intended to, and may not, play any role in the competitive decisions of Members, or in 
any way restrict competition in industries related to the Wireless Power Specifications. Neither 
participation in the WPC nor the WPC’s approval or release of a Wireless Power Specification shall require 
any Member to use or implement the Wireless Power Specification, or preclude any Member from 
developing or employing additional, competing or alternative products, specifications or 
implementations, or foreclose any Member from taking a different course of action should any Member 
so desire. 

The IEEE Standards Association Antitrust and Competition Policy What You Need to Know document 
(http://standards.ieee.org/develop/policies/antitrust.pdf) provides a very helpful general discussion on 
the topic, but it is each WPC Member’s responsibility to obtain appropriate legal counsel regarding their 
conduct in the WPC and compliance with applicable antitrust or competition laws and regulations.   
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